



Funding Opportunities


For many years there have been travel bursaries and other funding opportunities available to 
APEM members.


To date, there have been very few applications, we clearly need to improve our advertising of 
this. The most recent funding example was a donation towards the amazing work of the soft 
landings team.


We would like to invite people to submit applications for either a travel bursary or for money 
towards a national project.


The applications can be made by any APEM member.

The applications should be a maximum of 1000 words. Applications would be reviewed by 
the APEM executive committee. The APEM committee would reserve the right to not 
allocate funding to any applications, or to provide funding to more than one recipient.

Applications must include:

Applicant name and institution

Clear outline of how the study/ project benefits PEM

Clear outline of what any funding will be spent on.


We plan to have 2 rounds of applications. We plan to have the closing dates before both the 
RCEM and RCPCH conferences and will announce the successful applicants at those events. 
We would expect the successful applicants to present information about the funding and how 
it has been of benefit at the following years conference.


We would not expect to make payments of more than £2000 to one individual/ project.


Successful applications would be expected to include evidence of applications to other 
funding sources and showing how the project will benefit the wider PEM community.


Please email nominations to charlotteclements@nhs.net or 
Jane.bayreuther@uhs.nhs.uk by 30th December 2023.


For more information please don’t hesitate to get in touch.


Best wishes


Dr Charlotte Clements, Secretary, APEM
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